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Campo Leo Club Supports the Moraga Education Foundation 
Submitted by Bob Murtagh

From left, Campolindo High School principal 
John Walker, Leo president Emma 
Archangel, Leo vice president Sam Heckle, 
and Lions advisor John Baitx. Photo provided 

The Campolindo Leo Club presented a check for 
$250 Oct. 7 to Campolindo High School Principal 
John Walker for the Moraga Education Foundation. 
This is the seventh year the Leo Club has made a 
donation to MEF. The Leo Club is sponsored by the 
Lamorinda Lions Club and is a service organization 
which in the past year has provided Contra Costa 
County with over 800 hours of service. Members of 
the club have recently been seen working at the 
Fourth of July at the Commons, Pear Festival at the 
Commons and the pancake breakfast at the Moraga 
Fire House on Oct. 4. Working with MOFD staff the 
Lions Club event raised over $2,000 for the Alisa 
Ann Rush Burn Foundation. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

 
back  

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly...-Club-Supports-the-Moraga-Education-Foundation.html [10/21/2014 6:56:53 AM]

file:///C|/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C|/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue0817/Campo-Leo-Club-Supports-the-Moraga-Education-Foundation.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Campo Leo Club Supports the Moraga Education Foundation


